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These measures are a complete affront to our 2nd Amendment right to keep and 

bear arms to protect ourselves and our families.   All you are doing with the asinine 

rules is making it hard for law abiding citizens to protect themselves.  The criminals 

do not care about your laws and will not be affected by the Liberal attempt to take 

away our right of self protection.   Every elected person should be working for all the 

citizens of this state and not just the Liberal pukes that line the I5 corridor from 

Portland to Eugene.   You are taking my right away from me and taking my voice 

away from me as well.  With all these rules you are creating a situation where good 

people are going to have to commit crimes ( bases on unjust laws) to make sure their 

families and homes are safe.   


